BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD Voted Fd. Magistered letters
BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Meeting of April 12,1962

Members present were:

E. DeRouin

R. Delannoy Sr. H. Richardson

Mr. Handverger, Attorney, Mr. A. Ozella, and Mr. Joseph Winiker were present to request a release on Lots # 9 and 17. The Planning Board voted in favor of releasing the above mention Lots in "Deerfield Lane ". Also it was requested by Mr. Handverger to have the Planning Board notify Mr. Emile Niedzwiadek, Zoning Ageht that as far as the Planning Board is concern it is alright to continue to issue the Building Permits in Deerfield Lane. So Voted.

Mr. George D. Morin of the "Meadows was present to request the release of lots # 3 and 8 in the Meadows. So voted. Also Mr. Morin requested to have the Right of Way dissolved between lots A and B on Center Street in the Meadows as he wants to sell the land. So Voted.

There was a discussion on some of the members of the Planning Board attending the Mass. Federation of Planning Board meeting on May 11 or 12 in Boston. This will be discussed at the next meeting.

Election of Planning Board Chairman and Clerk was held. The results were as follows:

Emile DeRouin

Chairman

H. Richardson

Clerk

It was requested that a letter be sent to both Mr. Shurtleff, Master Plan, and to Mr. R. Bowie, Plan Index, to attend our next regular scheduled meeting on May 10,1962.

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

H. Richardson, Clerk